A warm welcome to Damai Symphonic Band!
Posted on 31 Jan 2024.
Dear parent / guardian,

Your child/ward has been allocated Symphonic Band as his/her CCA, and will be required to attend
practice sessions as scheduled weekly:

Reporting Venue: Music Room

Practice Days: Monday and Thursday

Timing: 2.45pm — 6.00pm

Students who end curriculum lessons at or after 3pm are to report directly to the music room for CCA.

For your child’s first band practice session this coming Thursday, 1st Feb 2024, do remind him/her to
bring along:

- Water bottle

- Stationery

Reporting venue is at the Music Room, and attire will be full uniform or half uniform for the session.
We look forward to your child’s participation and working together with you in the year ahead.

Thank you and feel free to contact me for any clarifications.

Mr Alvin Ho

Band Teacher In-charge



